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The WTO Director General visited the University of Nairobi on Wednesday the 22
nd

 of May 

2013 gave a talk on Africa the Growth Continent. The director General emphasized education as 

the only means that will make Africa’s current growth sustainable.  The speech is available at 

click 

The School of Economics at the University of Nairobi is one of the 14 Universities in the world 

that are holders of the WTO Chair. The chair supports research, outreach and capacity building 

on Multilateral Trading Systems. 

 

http://www.wto.org/english/news_e/sppl_e/sppl283_e.htm

